

1265 N. Warson Rd. St. Louis, Missouri 63132 Phone: 314-432-0089 Fax: 314-432-0845

January 24, 2011

Dear Helene Jargon,

We would like to thank you for your great service and commitment to our company's advertising over the last several years. It is always a pleasure to meet and discuss our advertising needs in The Town Planner with you. We feel you are always looking for what is going to work best for our company and get the most "bang" for our buck. We look forward to our two companies working together in the future.

Thanks for your time and commitment,

Ashley Blodgett Administrative Manager